
 

This year, I utilized poppy poster submissions from 2021 to design playing and 
pinochle cards, placemats, greeting cards, and puzzles. These items are being sold
and the funds raised are dedicated to support our veterans programs. 

Some items were donated to the Fargo VA Medical Center and the North Dakota 
Veterans Home in Lisbon for the patients and residents to enjoy.  Two of the 
posters each month were utilized to design a calendar that was mailed to units 
from the Department Office. I have had many positive comments on those 
calendars as well as the fundraising items. The Department poppy chairmen 
packaged 25,000 poppies and mailed them to units across the state. 

This was my first year as a co-chairman for the Poppy Program.  I enjoyed learning
about the program, counting  poppies, and most of all meeting members of the 
American Legion family at various District meetings and conferences.

Carol Wolf

Poppy Co-Chairman


